
Park House School – Site Refurbishment Update:

adherence.

The works comprise of the following:

During the summer holiday period, there will be an

• Installation of rainwater harvesting to a number of
toilets to reduce water consumption.

Should you have any queries regarding the ongoing

electrical infrastructure.

Greenshaw Learning Trust are undertaking a site wide
package of refurbishment works as well as providing a

• Renewal of hard standings and paving in areas across
the site.

• Installation of new air source heat pumps (ASHPs) to a
number of buildings and associated works to the

increased level of presence on site in order to complete

All contractors have been informed of the period of the
day they are permitted to complete noisy working
activities and this will be regularly monitored to ensure

• Refurbishment of the building fabric, to include repairs
to roofs and elevations across the site.

works, please feel free to contact APL site manager Greg
Thompson 07379 250 548

net zero heating solution across a number of buildings at
Park House School to improve the learning environment.

The works to the site commenced during the spring term,
with works continuing on site during the summer term, in
close co-ordination with the school to reduce disruption
to the students.

The majority of the work will be completed in the Autumn
term.

• Renewal of windows and doors to a number of buildings
.

large parts of the works whilst the school is closed to limit
the period of disruption.

Redecoration of the Music Building

Ongoing renewal of roof coverings

Resurfacing of the central playground


